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UPF International - Information o CARP Convention 
 
 
June 13, 2014 
 
 
Greetings from UPF International. 
 
Thank you for your great efforts to prepare for the World Summit 2015 in honor of 
the 2nd Anniversary of the passing of True Father. 
 
I am writing to announce and encourage UPF Chapters to participate in a very 
important upcoming program, the 2014 CARP Convention, from July 30 to 
August 5. This program may provide a very good opportunity---inspirational, 
educational, capacity-buildin---for college-age contacts, UPF Youth, Ambassadors 
for Peace, etc. 
 
Please reply directly to CARP as indicated on the attached invitation letter.  
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 
 

Thomas G. Walsh    
President 
Universal Peace Federation  
 
 


